
NORTH READING
YOUTH SOCCER 
REGISTRATION OPEN FOR THE

SPRING 2024 SEASON

AVAILABLE TO PLAYERS PRE-K THROUGH
THIRD GRADE

 
GAMES WILL BEGIN SATURDAY, APRIL 20

AND RUN THROUGH SATURDAY, JUNE 15 
(NO GAMES MEMORIAL DAY WEEKEND)

 ALL GAMES ARE SATURDAY MORNING AT
IPSWICH RIVER PARK. 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS CONTACT
INTRAMURAL@NRYS.ORG.

FOR MORE INFORMATION AND 
TO REGISTER VISIT OUR WEBSITE

WWW.NRYS.ORG/


